
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 21/09/2022 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Abdullah Shakir, Khadija Hussain Haider Ali,, Abubakr Yasar,  
Malaika Mumtaz, Musa Asam, Ammaar Mehmood, Turaab Ahmed, 
Aliyasn Ayoub and Mohammed Haseeb Ali. 

 

 Some classes have chosen new reps for this year and others are in the process and should be 

chosen by next week. 

 I will be ordering new lanyards, notebooks and badges over the next few weeks for the 

children. 

 All children need to speak to their classes weekly and feedback any ideas, thoughts, issues or 

suggestions at the following meeting please. . 

 Please remind children that there is also an Ideas and Thoughts Box in the hall. 

 The children are really enjoying using the new equipment at lunchtimes so thank you to the 

school council for their suggestions.  

 Some children have been asking if they can have some school trips – I have told them that it 

is up to the teachers in their year groups and the children can always make suggestions as 

long as they’re linked to class learning. 

 The school council helped to devise our ‘School Values’ before the summer and Mrs Taylor 

has asked them to write a new school prayer linked to these values. Can any suggestions be 

passed on to your rep? Hopefully, a new prayer will be written in the next few weeks so 

watch this space! 

 

 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


